
From: Kamins, S ara M.
Sent: 3/18/2012 6:56:28 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: CONFIDENTIAL: SVTC 

Got it! Thanks again

Sara

Sent from my mobile

------- Original message--------
Subject: CONFIDENTIAL: SVTC
From: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com>
To: "'sara.kamins@cpuc.ca.gov'" <sara.kamins@cpuc.ca.gov> 
CC:

Hi Sara,

I just sent the original DOE application to your gmail address. I hope it works. Please let me 
know when you receive.

Please note that the request in the original DOE application was for $98 million. The DOE 
granted $30 million, which is explained in PG&E's amended application.

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0322537
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